October News

Frog Class
2015

Dear Parents,

It seems impossible that our first menth of school has gone by so quicklyl The children
have made great strides in making new friends and achieving mere social independence. We are
very p]eased at how well all o)( the c"\ﬂdreh "\aVe adapted to their new environment.

We jump rig"\’( into October which kicks off all of the fun hohdag events coming up in the
next few months. Tt is an especiang fun time of year and we look forward to we]comihg fall.

Our units for the month are:  Apples

Da\j & Nis"\f
Fall
Han/est me

Sehool Pictures will be taken on Tuest{ag, October 27th and Wedhest’a\j, October 28th.
EVer\j child will be pho’(ographed and picture package & ordering information will be sent home.

Apple Week will begin on the Sth, we ask that your child bring in his/her faverite
kind of apple on Tuesday, October bth and Wednesday, October 7th for a apple taste testing.
We will alse be using the apples for a homemade apple erisp.

Our Night & Day unit will be the week of the 12th and we will be having Pajama Days
on Tuesday & Wednesday the 13th & 14th, so please have your child wear his/her P.J. s to
srhool on ﬂ\ose Jags.

Harvest Fun & Fall- this year our Fall Festival will be held on Saturday the 24th, from
10-12pm. This is 2 wonderful event filled with great fall activities for the children. Information
about the Fall Festival event and volunteer information will be sent home

within the next few weeks. We need Vol-unteer‘s!

Our classroom Harvest Parties will be ﬂ\ursdag the 30th and
Fridag the 31st. 1f you are interested in bringing in treats for our
party please see the sign-up sheet posted on our door,

Lasﬂ\j we will also be ce]e?:raﬁng our Storg Book Character Dress-—up
Da\j on Frftla\j, October BOT"\, your child should come to school dressed
as Hs/her fa\(orfte story book character and may brir\g in 2 book to share
with the class at circle time.

Happy Falll
Megan Kenredy & Rene” LaResa




